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Dear Prof Qi 

 

We greatly appreciate the comments from you and the peer reviewers. Taking 

them into account, we rewrote our manuscript as below.  

 

 

  

To the reviewer’s comments. 

 

Comments from Reviewer #1 

 Thank you. 

 

Comments from Reviewer #2 

 Unfortunately, our prospective study covered the short term outcome of ESDCC 

(R0 resection rate, intra/postESD complication, procedure time , etc). 

We didn’t performed prospective long term outcome study, so we could not provide 

time dependent recurrence curve. 

 

Comments from Reviewer #3 

 Thank you. 



Changes in our revision process（Highlited in red） 

1) We provided the full name of the authors in the title page. 

2) We did not obtain informed consent for outside data sharing from each patient. 

Our previous description of data sharing statement in the original version was 

inadequate. So, we rewrote the data sharing statement below. 

“Informed consent was not obtained for data sharing, and no additional data are 

available.” 

3) We revised the language of the text and Tables of our manuscript (highlighted in 

red) according to English editing by Edanz. 

 

 

    We are sending herewith a cover letter (including response to the reviewers), 

revised manuscript (31088-Revised manuscript, Revised Tables 1-3, Fig 1, VTRs 1-3, 

and all required documents entitled" Endoscopic Submucosal Dissection of Gastric 

Adenomas using the Clutch Cutter", which we should like to submit for publication 

in “World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy”.  

Thank you very much for your consideration.  
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